UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
DIVISION OF MILITARY SCIENCE AND TACTICS

LAWRENCE, KANSAS

March 16, 1939

Professor F. C. Allen
Depertment of Physical Education

University of Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I wish to express my appreciation to you and your students
for the very impressive first-aid demonstration made to the

freshmen, military science, this date.

I understand that in the very near future a return demon-
stration is to be made by the freshmen, military sclence,

to your students portraying the military side of the first-
aid subject. I will be glad to talk this matter over with

you at amy time or you can make arrangements with Sergeant
ROV«

Sincerely,

KARI, F. BALDWIN,
Colonel, C.ACo,
PMS&T .
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